
PROPOSAL  

For CONSIDERATION 

BY THE ADRC BOARD & THE AAA LEG/ADV COMMITTEE 

 

Summary:  The ADRC Board and the AAA Leg/Adv Committee jointly host a 
Meet and Greet for the Dane County State Legislative Delegation in the fall of 
2024 after the new legislative district maps are in effect. 

What:  The ADRC Board and the AAA Leg/Adv Committee jointly host a Meet 
and Greet for the Dane County State Legislative Delegation and the ADRC Board 
members and the AAA Board and its Committees members. 

Purpose:  The purpose of this event would be threefold:  1) It will provide our 
Boards and Committee members the opportunity to meet and talk with our Dane 
County elected officials, 2) It will give us an opportunity to educate our elected 
officials of the needs of the Senior population in Dane County and 3) It will give 
the Legislators an opportunity to meet and talk with the folks that they represent. 

When:  Sometime in Fall 2024 – after the new legislative district maps are in effect 
- this will allow those legislators who are new to Dane County an opportunity to 
learn more about the people they now serve. 

Date and Time to be determined. 

Where:   The ADRC Building conference room. 

Attendees:  Dane County Delegation and their staffs, ADRC Board members, AAA 
Board members and its committee members – Nutrition, Access and 
Legislative/Advocacy Committee. 

Planning and Execution:  Appoint two members of the ADRC Board and two 
members of the AAA Legislative/Advocacy Committee to serve as a planning and 
execution committee.  That committee will work with the Dane County Lobbyist, 
the AAA Office Manager and the ADRC Manager to make and carryout the 
necessary arrangements. 

 

 


